
ATTENTION  PAT-MED   

FACULTY  AND  STUDENTS

THE THIRST 
PROJECT

WHAT? The Thirst Project aims to bring

safe drinking water to communities

around the world. 

 

PRESENTATION! On Monday, 10/1,

speakers will be coming in to Room 216

@ 2pm.  

 

DONATIONS! This Homecoming Season,

the Key Club will be collecting money

through the 'Water Wars'.  

 

HOW? Each of the 4 classes, plus the

faculty, will be assigned a water jug to

collect money through a points system. 

 

WHERE? You can find your jar at Raider

Bowl, at float site, and regularly at the

main office. Let's see who wins! 

 

 


